
 
 
 

Public Notice 
King County Consortium 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
Consortium  
HOME Investment Partnerships (HOME) 
Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG) 

Notice regarding availability of the Draft King County 2018 Consolidated 
Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) for public review and 
comment 
 
King County, in partnership with 34 cities and towns, receives approximately 
$7 million in federal funds from the US Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) each year to address goals and objectives identified in 
the King County Consolidated Housing and Community Development Plan for 
2016-2019 (Consolidated Plan). The CAPER includes a summary and 
evaluation of how these funds were used in 2018 to carry out the goals and 
objectives in the Consolidated Plan. The public is invited to review and 
comment on the Draft CAPER before King County finalizes it and submits it to 
HUD.  
 
You can obtain the Draft CAPER on or after March 14, 2019 by: 

 
 Downloading it from the King County website  
 

http://www.kingcounty.gov/depts/community-human-
services/housing/plans-reports/CAPER.aspx 
 

 Requesting that a copy be mailed or emailed to you by contacting 
Kathy Tremper in the King County Housing and Community 
Development Program by phone  at 206-263-9097 or email at 
kathy.tremper@kingcounty.gov, or by contacting Valerie Kendall by 
phone at 206-263-9076 or email at valerie.kendall@kingcounty.gov. 
The TTY Relay is 711. 

  
Written comments must be received by the King County Housing and 
Community Development Program, ATTN: Kathy Tremper by 4:00 p.m., 
Thursday, March 29, 2019. 
 
Public Meeting  
The public is invited to a meeting to review the Draft CAPER. The meeting will 
be held Friday, March 15, 2019 from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m., on the first floor 
of the Chinook Building, 401 Fifth Avenue, Seattle, WA in Room 118. 
All materials are available in alternate formats and for individuals with 
disabilities upon request. Contact Kathy Tremper by telephone at 206-263-
9097, or email kathy.tremper@kingcounty.gov or Valerie Kendall at 206-263-
9076 or email at valerie.kendall@kingcounty.gov. The TTY Relay is 711. 
 

 
Reasonable accommodation available for people with 
disabilities upon request.  

Office hours are Monday through Friday 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  
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